
Zi Wang & Yuliang Leon Sun 
6 Lilac Court 
Cambridge, MA 02141 
 
 
March 23, 2023 
 
Ms. Mary T. Flynn, Chair 
Cambridge Planning Board 
344 Broadway 
Cambridge, MA 02139 
 
 
 
Dear Chairwoman Flynn, 
 
Due to personal reasons, members of our project team are unable to attend the April 11th hearing 
at the Cambridge Planning Board for 6 Lilac Court. 
 
The hearing was originally scheduled for the March 14th Planning Board meeting, which was 
cancelled due to weather. The only available subsequent date within the 65-day period from our 
application date was April 11th, which unfortunately presented scheduling conflicts for our project 
team. 
 
We therefore respectfully request that the public hearing be opened at the April 11th meeting and 
continued to a later date.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Zi Wang & Yuliang Leon Sun 
6 Lilac Court 
 


